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We Wish You a Merry Christmas!
During this holiday season, each of us in a quiet moment pauses to think about all the blessings and joys that 

have come to us through the years.
Gifts like a family to love, true friends, and happy times to remember.
But, probably our most important blessing is good health.
All of us at Duke Medical Center, nurses, physicians, technicians, housekeepers, secretaries and everyone else, 

can take pride in our work to preserve this gift of health for those who enter our doors.
I want to pass along to you the gratitude of the thousands of patients treated at the Medical Center during 

1970 and add to that my personal thanks for your dedicated service.
Sincere best wishes for the holidays and the year ahead.

W.G. Anylan, M.D.


